Murcia, 11" February 2013

Dear Sirs,

in order to the requirement of language certification, we would like to clarify that the
manuscript we sent was translated from Spanish by a native-English collaborator. In any case,
if you think it is still necessary after the revision, it may be revised again linguistically.

Thank you very much for your attentlon/,//-\u




